
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

February 3, 2025 
 

Chairman Welka called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were 
Solicitor Wachter, Engineer Jonas, Zoning Administrator Cass, Secretary Vallimont, and three 
interested persons.  
 
Chairman Welka explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding 
proposed amendments to the MS4 Pollution Reduction Plan. 
 
Engineer Jonas explained the amended plan proposes to renovate and retrofit an existing 
detention basin to reduce the sediment discharge in the Walnut Creek watershed within the 
township. 
 
Jim Chojnacki asked who pays for this project, what is the cost estimate and when does it have 
to be done?  Supervisor Welka explained that the township is required to pay the costs, 
approximately $100,000.00 for a dry detention area and we have a few years to complete the 
task.  This is another example of an unfunded mandate due to DEP’s Clean Streams Act. 
 
Motion by Davis, second by Welka, to adjourn the hearing at 6:09 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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